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Fiserv and NetEconomy Launch NetPractice, a Thought Leadership Best Practice 
Community to Advance the Fight Against Financial Crime and Fraud 

THE HAGUE, The Netherlands, May 15, 2007 (PR Newswire Europe via COMTEX News Network) -- Compliance and 
Operational Risk Expert Spearheads New Networking Initiative  

NetEconomy, the global leader in financial crime management and compliance solutions, and business unit of Fiserv, Inc. 
(NASDAQ: FISV), today announced the launch of NetPractice, a best-practice NetEconomy user community for connecting 
ideas, strategies and techniques to help its members excel in the detection and prevention of the growing problem of 
financial crime.  

Initial membership will be free in NetPractice, a members-only NetEconomy networking initiative. Members may connect with 
their peers of anti-money laundering analysts, fraud investigators and industry experts via the NetPractice portal 
(www.netpractice.org). There they can access resources, training and best-practice information on compliance and financial 
crime management strategies. NetPractice also offers a rewards and recognition program where members can earn 
NetCredits for free on-site training and workshops by contributing experience and expertise to NetPractice services.  

Stanley Harmsen van der Vliet, NetPractice's Director, joined NetEconomy last year to spearhead this new initiative from 
ABN AMRO where he was responsible for managing international projects in the area of compliance and operational risk 
management.  

"NetPractice recognizes the critical role that anti-money laundering (AML) and anti-fraud professionals play in the financial 
world - protecting their firms against non-compliance and serving as the first line of defense against fraudsters and money 
launderers," said Harmsen van der Vliet. "By launching NetPractice we focus on helping these critical professionals by 
streamlining the exchange of vital information and best-practice strategies, and providing interactive resources, training and 
consulting services, to improve their impact on financial crime management and compliance initiatives."  

NetEconomy's Financial Crime Suite NetEconomy's award-winning Financial Crime Suite is a fully integrated software 
solution designed to improve how banks, credit unions, insurance and securities firms prevent, detect and manage anti-
money laundering, terrorist financing, market abuse, and fraud. NetEconomy's flexible and easily deployable solution offers 
robust capabilities for transaction monitoring, customer due diligence, risk scoring, compliance reporting, list filtering and 
case management within one fully-integrated environment.  

About NetEconomy  

NetEconomy, based in The Hague, with offices in London, Paris, Boston, New York, Sydney, Shanghai, and Kuala Lumpur, 
Malaysia, and distributors and strategic partners across South Africa, Australia, Europe, Southeast Asia, and the United 
States, is the leading provider of financial crime management and compliance solutions. With over 130 implementations 
across 58 countries, NetEconomy brings business value to its worldwide client base through its personalized customer 
approach for minimizing regulatory risk, delivering measurable results, and protecting corporate brand and reputation. For 
more information, please visit www.neteconomy.com.  

About Fiserv, Inc.  

Fiserv, Inc. (NASDAQ: FISV), a Fortune 500 company, provides information management systems and services to the 
financial and insurance industries. Leading services include transaction processing, outsourcing, business process 
outsourcing (BPO), software and systems solutions. The company serves more than 18,000 clients worldwide and is the 
leading provider of core processing solutions for U.S. banks, credit unions and thrifts. Fiserv was ranked the largest 
provider of information technology services to the financial services industry worldwide in the 2004, 2005 and 2006 FinTech 
100 surveys. Headquartered in Brookfield, Wis., Fiserv reported more than $4.5 billion in total revenue for 2006. For more 
information, please visit www.fiserv.com.  
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